
● Principal’s report:  Mrs. Moon returns!  
○ Thanks from staff for Teacher appreciation week and Parent teacher conference 

meals. 
○ Good turn out for Dr. Suess breakfast. 
○ Parent engagement fund 
○ Spring pictures-school gets money for activity account 
○ Book fair was a success 
○ Study club started this week 
○ State testing started-school will purchase snacks for testing and get 

reimbursement from Community Club 
○ Possible parent engagement survey 
○ SEM clusters starting 

 
 

● Treasurers’s report 
○ Current bank account balance of $4277.88, some expenses are pending 

 
● Review 

○ Pancake feed- possibly do 5:30-7 
○ Change pricing next year individual plates vs. family pricing 
○ Yard signs for school events 
○ Possible gift card to raffle for next year 
○ Art teacher said she’d do a “Make and Take” activity during art fair 
○ Send out Original Artworks reminder to families 

 
● New Business 

○ Amazon smiles for fundraising 
○ Donation for art teacher as a thank you for help with artwork fundraiser 
○ Carnival 

■ Flyer is done 
■ Donation letters are done 
■ Sign up Genius done 
■ Brooke will call Honeyman Rental about delivery of dunk tank and 

generator for bounce house 
■ Food 

● Committee meeting will be held to discuss this 
Survey for future parent engagement-possibly hand out at Carnival 

● School to help with this 
 

● Mrs Moon suggested Community Club T-shirts 


